
Monday Memo – March 21, 2016                         
 

Awards and Recognition 

  

·         Bob Baldor will be honored as the recipient of the Allen Crocker, MD Award from the 
Department of Developmental Services, to be presented in the Hall of Flags in the State House 
on Wednesday, March 23 at 10AM. This Award is presented annually to an individual or 
organization that mirrors the life of Dr. Crocker and his respect for and value of individuals with 
a disability.   Congratulations Bob.  

  

Residency Match 

  

·         Friday was “match day”.  Congratulations and best wishes to the 12 students in the 
UMMS graduating class (10 percent of the class) who matched into residency programs in 
family medicine: 

  

Kevin Abraham   UMass Medical School  (FHCW) 

Benjamin Adler   Cambridge Health Alliance 

Laura Anthony    Brown Med School/Memorial Hospital 

Nicolas Hajj        UMass Medical School  (Barre) 

Amy Kwok          Brown Med School/Memorial Hospital 

Ye Li                  Brown Med School/Memorial Hospital 

Michael Merz      Wake Forest Baptist Med center, North Carolina 

Israel Molina       Cambridge Health Alliance 



Michael Murphy  UMass Medical School   (Barre) 

Julia Randall      Boston Univ Med Center 

Jeanette Ryan Alkasab    UMass Medical School (Fitchburg) 

Aime Zale         Geisinger Health System, PA 

  

·         Congratulations to faculty and staff in our Family Medicine Residencies, 
which  matched with the following students: 

  

Worcester: Barre Family Health Center 

Harshal Patel, DO, NY Institute of Technology College of Osteopathic Medicine 

Nicholas Hajj, MD, UMass Medical School 

Michael Murphy, MD, UMass Medical School 

Alexandra Roberts, MD, St.Georges University 

  

Worcester:  Family Health Center of Worcester 

Kevin Abraham, MD,  UMass Medical School 

Luis Raulo Colon-Mulero, MD, University of Puerto Rico School of Medicine 

Shannon Roche, DO, University of New England College of Osteopathic Medicine 

Benjamin Slocum, DO, University of New England College of Osteopathic Medicine 

  

Worcester: Hahnemann Family Health Center 

Efstayhia Choros, MD,  St. Georges University 

Abirami Raveendran, MD, American University of the Caribbean 

Leah Rothstein, MD, St. Georges University 



Veronica Torres, MD, Boston University School of Medicine 

  

Fitchburg  

Arianne Cordon-Duran, MD, Northwestern University-Feinberg School 

Dylan Estes, MD,  University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences 

Cailin McDeed, DO, Nova Southeastern University of Osteopathic Medicine 

Daniel Molinar, MD, American University of the Caribbean 

Jeanette Ryan Alkasab, UMass Medical School 

  

·         In addition to our family medicine residents, we have the following residents and 
fellows joining us in July: 

  

Preventive Medicine 

Susan Boisvert, MD –  New York Medical College, and Family Medicine Residency Program at 
Brown University.   

Leanne Jones, MD –  University at Buffalo, State University of New York, School of Medicine 
& Biomedical Sciences, and Family Medicine Residency at Valley Family Medicine, Renton 
WA.  

  

Sports Medicine fellowship 

Kimberly Sikule, MD   Ross University,and  Worcester Family Medicine Residency  (Barre) 

Elena Bannerman, MD   Rutgers, Robert Wood Johnson Medical School, and Medical College 
of Wisconsin-Waukesha Family Medicine Residency 

  

Fellowship in HIV and Viral Hepatitis Program 



Carrington Koebele, MD   St. Georges University, and Worcester Family Medicine Residency 
(FHCW) 

Amanda Davis, MD   Jefferson Medical College, and UC Davis Family Medicine Residency 

  

Global Health Fellowship Program 

Satu Salonen, MD, MPH  American University of the Caribbean School of Medicine, Drexel 
University School of Public Health, and University of Nevada, Reno Family Medicine Residency 

 


